
From: Gas Compliance -- mail --
To: Crawford, Denise (UTC)
Cc: Subsits, Joe (UTC); Gas Compliance -- mail --; "arathbun@utc.wa.gov"; Ferguson, Monica; Becker, Deborah

(UTC); Woodard, Marina (UTC)
Subject: RE: Docket PG-141535 48 Hour Notice of Construction
Date: Friday, July 22, 2016 11:46:41 AM
Attachments: 2016_04_15 PSE Updpate Letter.pdf

Denise,
 
Per our agreement in the docket as well as the attached memo, PSE would like to notify the WUTC in
advance of construction activities that are scheduled to commence next week.  These include:
 

·        Retirement of DR 2619 at 112th and Golden Givens Rd including other modifications to the
existing 12” supply

·        Installation of inlet and outlet piping from 112th to the Limit station site on S Tacoma Way
·        Installation of the I5 McChord Limit Station located at 11020 South Tacoma Way

 
Please let me know if you have any questions,
Thank you,
Stephanie Silva
 
 
Stephanie Silva
Gas Compliance Program Manager
Puget Sound Energy
Stephanie.silva@pse.com
425.462.3923
425.754.2237
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